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The Convergence of the
Fundamental Rights Protection
in Europe 2016-04-05
the book gives insight into the structures and
developments of the fundamental rights
protection in europe which is effective at the
levels of the national constitutions the
european convention of human rights and for
the eu member states of the eu fundamental
rights charter the contributions of renowned
academics from various european countries
demonstrate the functional interconnection of
these protection systems which result in an
increasing convergence basic questions are
reflected such as human dignity as foundation
of fundamental rights or positive action as a
specific form of equality as well as the
concept of rights convergence in this latter
contribution the forms of direct reception of
a different legal order and of the functional
transfer of principles and concepts are
analyzed particular reference is made to the
eu charter the united kingdom human rights act
as well as to france and germany it becomes
obvious how important interpretation is for
the harmonization of national and conventional
fundamental rights protection traditional
institutional approaches like the dualist
transformation concept in germany are



functionally set aside in the harmonization
process through constitutional interpretation
specific studies are dedicated to the field of
the eu fundamental rights charter and to the
european impacts on the national fundamental
rights protection in selected countries such
as the new democracies poland romania and
kosovo as well as more traditional systems
such as spain italy the nordic countries or
turkey

Rights and Freedoms in the
Spanish Constitution 2015
the protection of fundamental rights in the
field of transnational criminal inquiries is
of great delicateness in the current tangled
web of domestic and international legal
sources due to this complex scenario this
research has been carried out from a four
level perspective the first part provides a
critical analysis of the multilevel systems of
protecting fundamental rights from the
perspective of supranational and
constitutional case law and in the field of
international and organized crime the second
part focuses on eu judicial cooperation in
three main fields financial and serious
organized crime mutual recognition tools and
individual rights protection the third part



provides the perspectives of ten domestic
legal systems in two fields i e obtaining
evidence abroad and cooperation with
international criminal tribunals the fourth
part analyses cross border inquiries in
comparative law providing a reconstruction of
different models of obtaining evidence
overseas

Transnational Inquiries and
the Protection of Fundamental
Rights in Criminal Proceedings
2013-01-09
ten years after the charter of fundamental
rights of the european union became part of
binding primary law and twenty years since its
adoption this volume assess the application of
the eu charter in the member states how often
and in particular by which actors is the eu
charter invoked at the national level in what
type of situations is it used has the approach
of national courts in general and of
constitutional courts in particular to eu law
to eu fundamental rights law changed following
the entry into force of the charter what sort
of interplay does the charter generate with
the national bill of rights and the european
convention is the life with the charter on the



national level a harmonious praktische
konkordanz or rather a messy ménage à trois
these and other questions are discussed in the
four parts that form the book part i is
dedicated to the normative foundations part ii
sets out member states perspectives providing
a structured in depth account of the charter s
operation in 16 different member states part
iii provides a detailed evaluation of selected
rights contained within the charter part iv
synthesises the materials presented up to that
point to develop a series of broader
perspectives looking to discover underlying
lessons about the relationship between eu
fundamental rights law and national legal
systems

The EU Charter of Fundamental
Rights in the Member States
2020-12-24
this edited volume examines the extent to
which the various authorities and actors
currently performing border management and
expulsion related tasks are subject to
accountability mechanisms capable of
delivering effective remedies and justice for
abuses suffered by migrants and asylum seekers
member states of the european union and state
parties to the council of europe are under the



obligation to establish complaint mechanisms
allowing immigrants and or asylum seekers to
seek effective remedies in cases where their
rights are violated this book sheds light on
the complaint bodies and procedures existing
and available in austria greece hungary italy
spain poland and romania it assesses their
role in overseeing investigating and
redressing cases of human rights violations
deriving from violent border and immigration
management practices and expedited expulsion
procedures this book therefore provides an
assessment of the practical legal and
procedural challenges that affect the
possibility to lodge complaints and access
remedies for human rights violations suffered
at the hands of the law enforcement
authorities and other security actors
operating at land air and sea borders or
participating in expulsions procedures in
particular joint return flights the volume
will be of key interest to students scholars
and practitioners working on human rights
migration and borders international law
european law and security studies eu politics
and more broadly international relations

On the Relation between the EU



Charter of Fundamental Rights
and National Fundamental
Rights 2020-02-25
the charter of fundamental rights of the
european union enshrines the key political
social and economic rights of eu citizens and
residents in eu law in its present form it was
approved in 2000 by the european parliament
the council of ministers and the european
commission however its legal status remained
uncertain until the entry into force of the
treaty of lisbon in december 2009 the charter
obliges the eu to act and legislate
consistently with the charter and enables the
eu s courts to strike down eu legislation
which contravenes it the charter applies to eu
member states when they are implementing eu
law but does not extend the competences of the
eu beyond the competences given to it in the
treaties this commentary on the charter the
first in english written by experts from
several eu member states provides an
authoritative but succinct statement of how
the charter impacts upon eu domestic and
international law following the conventional
article by article approach each commentator
offers an expert view of how each article is
either already being interpreted in the courts
or is likely to be interpreted each commentary



is referenced to the case law and is augmented
with extensive references to further reading
six cross cutting introductory chapters
explain the charter s institutional anchorage
its relationship to the fundamental rights
agency its interaction with other parts of
international human rights law the enforcement
mechanisms extraterritorial scope and the all
important explanations

Fundamental Rights Challenges
in Border Controls and
Expulsion of Irregular
Immigrants in the European
Union 2014-12-01
the book explores from a comparative and inter
disciplinary perspective the relationship
between fundamental rights and private law in
europe a debate usually referred to as
drittwirkung or horizontal effect of
fundamental rights it discusses the different
models of horizontal effect and the impact
that fundamental rights may have in shaping
tort law especially the position of child
tortfeasors the book concentrates on several
european jurisdictions namely france italy
germany portugal sweden finland and england
and wales at a crossroad between human rights



and european private law this study draws
insights from several legal fields
international european tort constitutional and
child law sociology psychology and feminist
studies it also considers policy implications
and advances proposals which would ensure the
optimisation of the effect and maximisation of
the effectiveness of fundamental rights in
tort law and more generally in private law
this book departs from traditional legal
doctrines and offers a more pragmatic
comprehensive and just legal analysis of the
role of fundamental rights in private law it
will be of interest to undergraduate and
postgraduate students academics practitioners
policy makers and activists with an interest
in human rights tort law comparative law
children s rights and european private law

The EU Charter of Fundamental
Rights 2011-05-19
this volume examines european and national
higher court decisions on social media from
the perspective of fundamental rights and
judicial dialogue while the challenges social
media poses for public policy and regulation
have been widely discussed the role of courts
in this evolving legal area especially from a
fundamental rights standpoint has hitherto



remained largely underexplored this volume
probes the contribution of national and
european judiciaries to the protection of
fundamental rights in a social media setting
and delves into patterns of dialogue and
interaction between domestic courts the court
of justice of the eu cjeu and the european
court of human rights ecthr and between the
cjeu and the ecthr the book specifically
examines the extent and ways in which national
and european judges incorporate fundamental
rights reasoning in their social media rulings
it also investigates the nature and breadth of
the use of european supranational case law in
domestic judicial assessment and analyses the
engagement of the cjeu and the ecthr with the
other s case law in doing so the book instils
jurisprudential dynamics into the study of
social media law and regulation exploring in
particular the effects of european
constitutionalism on the shaping and
enforcement of fundamental rights in a social
media context written by emerging and
established experts in the field this book
will be essential reading for scholars of
comparative european and constitutional law as
well as those with a particular interest in
digital technologies and social media



Fundamental Rights and Private
Law in Europe 2023-06-23
derived from the renowned multi volume
international encyclopaedia of laws this very
useful analysis of constitutional law in spain
provides essential information on the country
s sources of constitutional law its form of
government and its administrative structure
lawyers who handle transnational matters will
appreciate the clarifications of particular
terminology and its application throughout the
book the treatment emphasizes the specific
points at which constitutional law affects the
interpretation of legal rules and procedure
thorough coverage by a local expert fully
describes the political system the historical
background the role of treaties legislation
jurisprudence and administrative regulations
the discussion of the form and structure of
government outlines its legal status the
jurisdiction and workings of the central state
organs the subdivisions of the state its
decentralized authorities and concepts of
citizenship special issues include the legal
position of aliens foreign relations taxing
and spending powers emergency laws the power
of the military and the constitutional
relationship between church and state details
are presented in such a way that readers who



are unfamiliar with specific terms and
concepts in varying contexts will fully grasp
their meaning and significance its succinct
yet scholarly nature as well as the practical
quality of the information it provides make
this book a valuable time saving tool for both
practising and academic jurists lawyers
representing parties with interests in spain
will welcome this guide and academics and
researchers will appreciate its value in the
study of comparative constitutional law

Social Media, Fundamental
Rights and Courts 2023-04-20
introduced in 2008 the un convention on the
rights of persons with disabilities has
existed for nearly a decade this comprehensive
study examines how courts in thirteen
different jurisdictions make use of the
convention the first sustained comparative
international law analysis of the crpd
waddington and lawsons ground breaking text
illuminates the intersection between human
rights law disability law and international
law through an examination of the role of
courts the first part of the book contains
chapters specific to each jurisdiction the
second part consists of comparative chapters
which draw on the rich analysis of the



jurisdiction specific chapters these chapters
reflect on emerging patterns of judicial usage
and interpretation of the crpd and on the
wider implications for human rights theory and
the nascent field of international comparative
human rights law this volume is a vital and
thought provoking addition to the literature
on comparative international law and
disability rights

Constitutional Law in Spain
2018-05-24
this book presents an international and
comparative exploration of how the covid 19
global pandemic has affected and impacted on
issues of human rights security and law
throughout the world the covid 19 global
pandemic has fundamentally impacted and
altered our way of life as this book sets out
all states have had to contend with similar
challenges as well as competing interests and
obligations affecting human rights and
security these challenges present very few
simple choices but nonetheless carry enormous
consequences organised into two thematic and
distinct yet interrelated parts first on
theoretical and practical challenges for human
rights and second on threats to personal
collective and global security the book



examines how the ability of states to
safeguard our fundamental rights and security
broadly defined has been challenged questions
about the legality and legal impact of recent
responses to covid 19 will persist for some
time it is often said that global problems
require coordinated global solutions but the
various responses to the pandemic by states
suggest a notable lack of a consensus amongst
the international community the book will be
of interest to academics and researchers
working in the areas of human rights law and
security law it will also appeal to
constitutional lawyers given the nature of law
making and the challenge of ensuring adequate
scrutiny in emergency situations as well as
the impact of covid 19 upon the legal
framework more generally it will provide a
valuable resource for policymakers
practitioners and public servants

The UN Convention on the
Rights of Persons with
Disabilities in Practice
2021-12-29
part part i introduction chapter part i
introduction human rights and the private
sphere the scope of the project part part ii



national jurisdictions european convention on
human rights chapter 1 denmark drittwirkung
and conflicting rights viewed from national
and international perspectives chapter 2
england and wales the human rights act and the
private sphere chapter 3 france horizontal
application and the triumph of the european
convention on human rights chapter 4 germany
drittwirkung in germany chapter 5 greece
taking private law seriously in the
application of constitutional rights chapter 6
india protection of human rights against state
and non state action chapter 7 ireland irish
constitutional law and direct horizontal
effect a successful experiment chapter 8
israel human rights in private law the israeli
case chapter 9 italy the protection of
constitutional rights in the private sphere
chapter 10 new zealand taking human rights
into the private sphere chapter 11 south
africa from indirect to direct effect in south
africa a system in transition chapter 12 spain
a jurisdiction recognising the direct
horizontal application of human rights chapter
13 the united states and canada state action
constitutional rights and private actors
chapter 14 the european convention on human
rights the european court of human rights



Global Pandemic, Security and
Human Rights 2007
the spanish yearbook of international law
brings together information concerning spanish
legal practice and a bibliography over the
period of one year and makes it available to
an international readership it serves as a
vehicle for furthering knowledge of spanish
practice in the field of international law
among an audience with no knowledge of spanish
it deals with both private and public
international law taken in a broad sense to
include summary treatment of international
organizations of which spain is a member

Human Rights and the Private
Sphere Vol 1 2001-03-01
particularly valuable for both academics and
practitioners human rights and the private
sphere a comparative study analyzes the
interaction between constitutional rights
freedoms and private law focusing primarily on
civil and political rights an international
team of constitutional and private law experts
have contributed a collection of chapters each
based around a different jurisdiction they
include denmark france germany india ireland
israel italy new zealand the uk the us the



european convention for the protection of
human rights and fundamental freedoms and the
european union as well as exploring chapter by
chapter the key topics and debates in each
jurisdiction a comparative analysis draws the
sections together setting out the common
features and differences in the jurisdictions
under review and identifies some common trends
in this important area of the law cross
references between the various chapters and an
appendix containing relevant legislative
material and translated quotations from
important court decisions makes this volume a
valuable tool for those studying and working
in the field of international human rights law

Spanish Yearbook of
International Law 2007-08-07
the book reflects on constitutional balancing
from the perspective of fundamental labour
rights it draws on neo constitutional theories
and builds on the assumption that fundamental
labour rights understood as rights aimed at
protecting workers during their working life
or after retirement are the normative
expression of founding values and can be
balanced against equally axiological
constitutional principles the balancing of
constitutional labour rights can be conducted



by various institutional actors and by
applying different techniques this volume
reviews the theoretical debates on judicial
balancing and the approaches adopted by the
court of justice of the european union and the
european court of human rights to proceed with
a closer assessment of italian and spanish
judicial traditions in particular it addresses
the main profiles of the case law of the
italian and spanish constitutional courts on
labour and social law reforms adopted in the
aftermath of the 2008 crisis where balancing
takes place between labour rights and economic
principles the analysis is focused on four
main aspects the fundamental labour rights in
the balance the role of the courts the
technique applied by the judges and the
constitutional interests subject to the
balancing it ultimately reveals that the
axiological nature of fundamental labour
rights is preserved and the economic and
financial contingencies confirm their factual
character although they are occasionally
recognised a prominent role in the ratio
decidendi the book will be a valuable resource
for academics and researchers working in the
areas of labour law social security law legal
theory and constitutional law



Human Rights and the Private
Sphere vol 1 2023-07-05
the ever increasing relevance of european law
which involves replacement or supplementation
of and interaction with national law not only
affects the states in europe but also and
foremost the citizens the rights of the
citizens in europe are protected by the
european fundamental rights and freedoms the
aim of this textbook is to grasp and
illustrate the meaning of these rights and to
integrate it into a coherent system for this
purpose the book not only deals with the
pertinent law of the european union and the
european community but also with the european
convention for the protection of human rights
and fundamental freedoms which too is becoming
more and more important book jacket

Fundamental Labour Rights and
the Constitution 2007
the non coherence theory of digital human
rights has wide academic and practical
implications for conceptualization of the
digital sphere



European Fundamental Rights
and Freedoms 2024-02-29
this book gathers international and national
reports from across the globe on key questions
in the field of antitrust and intellectual
property the first part discusses the
allocation of liability for infringement of
antitrust laws between corporations and
individuals the book explores the criminal or
administrative sanctions available against
corporations companies or group of companies
and individuals such as employees or directors
a detailed international report explores the
major trends and challenges in this field and
provides an excellent comparative study of
this complex and challenging subject the
second part examines whether intellectual
property rights are sufficiently protected to
ensure a fair return on investments made by
manufacturers and distributors this question
comes at a time where distribution is facing
deep and radical changes with the internet to
what extent this is an opportunity or a threat
to the sustainability of distribution systems
of differentiated and ip protected goods is
the question this book brings together the
current legal responses across a number of
european countries and elsewhere in the world
all summarised and elaborated in an



international report the book also includes
the resolutions passed by the general assembly
of the international league of competition law
lidc following a debate on each of these
topics which include proposed solutions and
recommendations the lidc is a long standing
international association that focuses on the
interface between competition law and
intellectual property law including unfair
competition issues

The Non-Coherence Theory of
Digital Human Rights
2019-07-05
uwe kischel s comprehensive treatise on
comparative law offers a critical introduction
to the central tenets of comparative legal
scholarship the first part of the book is
dedicated to general aspects of comparative
law the controversial question of methods in
particular is addressed by explaining and
discussing different approaches and by
developing a contextual approach that seeks to
engage with real world issues and takes a
practical perspective on contemporary
comparative legal scholarship the second part
of the book offers a detailed treatment of the
major legal contexts across the globe
including common law civil law systems based



on germany and france and extended to eastern
europe scandinavia and latin america among
others the african context with an emphasis on
customary law different contexts in asia
islamic law and law in islamic countries plus
a brief treatment of jewish law and canon law
and transnational contexts public
international law european union law and lex
mercatoria the book offers a coherent
treatment of global legal systems that aims
not only to describe their varying norms and
legal institutions but to propose a better way
of seeking to understand how the overall
context of legal systems influences legal
thinking and legal practice

Liability for Antitrust Law
Infringements & Protection of
IP Rights in Distribution
2019-02-21
the reason of state plays an important role
under the european convention for the
protection of human rights and fundamental
freedoms not only does article 15 authorize
states to take measures derogating from their
obligations under the convention in time of
war or other public emergency threatening the
life of the nation most of the rights and



liberties defined in the convention are
subject to escape clauses as well this book
demonstrates first that the system of the
convention is much more ambiguous than could
have been expected secondly it shows on the
basis of study carried out in most of the
member states of the council of europe that a
certain resistance exists to the convention
neither the ambiguity of the european system
nor the resistance of states to the system
must be overlooked these should not however
conceal the dynamics of the europe states
relationship which could well lead to a more
reasoned conception of the reason of state has
a europe of human rights begun to develop
through the complex interplay of national and
european norms this is the question raised in
this fascinating book mireille delmas marty is
professor of law at the université de paris 1
panthéon sorbonne and director of the section
de sciences criminelles of the institute of
comparative law in paris

Comparative Law 2021-10-25
this is the first comprehensive collection of
court decisions dealing exclusively with the
relationship between european community law
and the national laws of the member states it
contains 90 decisions given between 1962 and
1993 by both the community s court of justice



20 cases and the courts of the 12 member
states 70 cases the volume includes the recent
decisions of national courts concerning the
maastricht treaty key recurring topics of the
decisions are the supremacy and direct effect
of community law its impact on national
sovereignty and constitutional rights and the
remedies available before national courts for
its enforcement all the texts are presented in
english having been translated wherever
necessary each decision is preceded by a
concise summary and key word heading the
volume also includes a systematic introduction
digest of key word headings table of cases and
detailed index

The European Convention for
the Protection of Human Rights
1994-10-27
the german ministry of defense decided in 2000
to commission a study comparing various
european systems of military law the present
book contains not only the original study but
also all national reports in english it
provides a comparative analysis of different
european military law systems on the basis of
national reports



The Relationship Between
European Community Law and
National Law 2003
common european legal thinking emanates from
the existence of a shared european legal
culture as especially reflected in the
existence of a common european constitutional
law it denotes a body of individual
constitutional principles written and
unwritten that represent the common heritage
of the constitutions of the member states
taking into account the two major european
organisations the council of europe and
especially the european union the essays of
this festschrift discuss a range of
constitutional principles including the rule
of law democracy and the exercise of political
power in a multilevel system which recognises
fundamental rights as directly applicable and
supreme law other essays examine the value of
pluralism the commitment of private
organisations to uphold public values
principles or rules and the objectives and
methods of a transnational science of
administrative law these articles highlight
the fact that the ius publicum europaeum
commune is politically in the making which can
often be seen in the shape of general legal
principles the publication recognises the role



of albrecht weber as a forerunner of common
european legal thinking

European Military Law Systems
2015-09-24
the spanish yearbook of international law
brings together information concerning spanish
legal practice and a bibliography over the
period of one year and makes it available to
an international readership it serves as a
vehicle for furthering knowledge of spanish
practice in the field of international law
among an audience with no knowledge of spanish
it deals with both private and public
international law taken in a broad sense to
include summary treatment of international
organizations of which spain is a member

Common European Legal Thinking
1990
international human rights perspectives from
ireland examines ireland s engagement with and
influence of the international human rights
regime international human rights norms are
increasingly being taken into account by
legislators courts and public bodies in taking
decisions and implementing actions that impact
on human rights featuring chapters by leading



irish and international academic experts
practitioners and advocates the book combines
theoretical as well as practical analysis and
integrates perspectives from a broad range of
actors in the human rights field

Hearing on H.R. 3283, a Bill
to Extend the Coverage of
Certain Federal Laws to
Foreign Flagships 2003-01-01
this second volume on the constitutional
dimension of contract law explores this
increasingly relevant subject in jurisdictions
that are usually overlooked by mainstream
scholarship in the english speaking world with
chapters on finland and other nordic countries
from a comparative perspective spain japan
somalia nigeria brazil and peru the
contributions presented here offer much needed
context informed insights on whether and if so
why how and to what extent the development of
contract law is being influenced by
constitutional values and fundamental rights
issues or vice versa the book represents a
valuable addition to comparative law
literature on the interplay between public i e
constitutional and private i e contract law by
revealing the inner dynamics through which



these two branches interact and at times
inform each other whilst also enhancing our
understanding of the law s nature function and
transformative potential at the macro meso and
micro levels

Spanish Yearbook of
International Law 2015-12-03
the material contained in this publication is
the outcome of the 8th international
conference on human rights right to knowledge
and information in heterogenic society
organized by the faculty of law and
administration in the university of warmia and
mazury in olsztyn poland in cooperation with
the faculty of law in the university of bari
italy which took place on 30 31 may 2008 in
olsztyn the selection of issues in no respect
can be called accidental the summit of the
european council in lisbon in march 2000
created foundations for creating society based
on knowledge that is conscious in gaining
information and equal access to knowledge
individual actions of countries should aim at
creating a human friendly information society
which allows creation of new working places
and developing information and
telecommunication technologies this broad
spectrum of problems which were the subject of



the conference interests not only polish
researchers but also scientists from countries
like italy spain ukraine the united states of
america united kingdom and south korea they
represent various cultures which implies
differences of opinion on many issues related
to human rights publications included in this
collective work are the reflection of freedom
to express thoughts on difficult topics which
are important for all though

International Human Rights:
Perspectives from Ireland
2019-06-24
the spanish yearbook of international law
brings together information concerning spanish
legal practice and a bibliography over the
period of one year and makes it available to
an international readership it serves as a
vehicle for furthering knowledge of spanish
practice in the field of international law
among an audience with no knowledge of spanish
it deals with both private and public
international law taken in a broad sense to
include summary treatment of international
organizations of which spain is a member



More Constitutional Dimensions
of Contract Law 2009-10-02
judicial cosmopolitanism the use of foreign
law in contemporary constitutional systems
offers a detailed account of the use of
foreign law by supreme and constitutional
courts of europe america and east asia

Proceedings of the 8th
International Conference on
Human Rights 1999
the present volume presents a part of the
results of a research project launched by the
european science foundation esf in 1977
tribute should be paid to the late professor
aleck chloros judge in the court of the
european community whose belief in the
european ideal and enthusiasm for european
cooperation and the comparative study of legal
problems made him an elo quent advocate of a
large scale esf venture into the field of com
parative law judge chloros had envisaged the
creation of a per manent sizable and well
equipped european institute for compa rative
legal studies the successive working parties
convoked by the executive council of the esf
which i had the honour of chairing from the



beginning came to the conclusion that this am
bitious vision could not be realized
immediately the financial sit uation of the
member organizations of the esf also
deteriorated making a cautious approach a
necessary virtue the solution ulti mately
adopted by the last of the working parties the
ad hoc committee for comparative law and
submitted to the general assembly of the esf
in 1979 called for the launching of four pi
lot projects in november 1980 the assembly
approved detailed plans for two of these
projects the first of these dealing with
medical responsibility has already been
presented in an impres sive volume e deutsch
and h l schreiber editors medical
responsibility in western europe

Responses to Human Cloning
1994-01-01
the book criminal proceedings languages and
the european union linguistic and legal issues
the first attempt on this subject deals with
the current situation in the jurislinguistic
studies which cover comparative law language
and translation towards the aim of the
circulation of equivalent legal concepts in
systems which are still very different from
one another in the absence of common cultures



and languages in criminal procedure it is
possible to distinguish features that are
typical of common law systems and features
that are typical of civil law systems
according to the two different models of
adversarial and inquisitorial trials therefore
the most problematic challenges are for the
european union legislator to define generic
measures that can be easily implemented at the
national level and for the individual member
states to choose corresponding domestic
measures that can best implement these broad
definitions so as to pursue objectives set at
the european level in this scenario the book
assesses the new framework within which
criminal lawyers and practitioners need to
operate under the lisbon treaty part i and
focuses on the different versions of its
provisions concerning cooperation in criminal
matters which will need to be implemented at
the national level part iii the book analyses
the issues raised by multilingualism in the eu
decision making process and subsequent
interpretation of legal acts from the
viewpoint of all the players involved eu
officials civil penal and linguistic lawyers
part ii explores the possible impact of the eu
legal acts concerning environmental protection
where the study of ascending and descending
circulation of polysemantic words is
especially relevant part iv and investigates



the new legal and linguistic concepts in the
field of data retention protection of victims
european investigation orders and coercive
measures part v

Spanish Yearbook of
International Law 1991
2019-09-24
this yearbook brings together information
concerning spanish legal practice and a
bibliography over the period of one year and
makes it available to an international
readership it deals with both private and
public international law taken in a broad
sense to include summary treatment of
international organizations of which spain is
a member

Judicial Cosmopolitanism
2012-12-06
no aspect of legal formalism has interested
comparative jurists as much as the extent of
legislative codification across legal systems
this book looks at codification from a broad
international perspective discussing general
themes as well as various legal fields the
first of two volumes on this subject begins



with a general theoretical and historical view
of codification followed by a series of other
horizontal inquiries it encompasses papers
focusing on several significant contemporary
issues in codification including codification
of private law in post soviet times criminal
law codification beyond the nation state and
soft codification of private law in addition
this volume consists of general reports and
national reports on administrative procedure
and human rights providing a comparative
analysis of codification of law this book is
developed from papers presented at the 2012
thematic congress of the international academy
of comparative law

Law in the Making 2013-08-28
this book offers a comprehensive comparative
guide to constitutional amendment in europe
and north america the contributions to the
book are written by experts in comparative
constitutional law and looks at a particular
country providing a critical analysis of its
constitutional revision principles procedure
practice and developments the volume includes
a final chapter with a comparative analysis on
constitutional amendment elaborating on and
attempting to develop an explanatory theory
regarding the points of convergence as well as
the detected differentiations thus allowing



the comparative elements interesting at an
international level to emerge and be assessed

Criminal Proceedings,
Languages and the European
Union 2004-09-30
this book presents an integrated approach to
general questions of european administrative
law and offers some possible solutions to the
problems which it poses the treaty
establishing a constitution for europe being
the point of reference under the treaty
general questions of administrative law are no
longer addressed merely in a fragmented or
incidental way but as a discipline that
governs the exercise of sovereign powers by a
supranational entity this calls for a detailed
examination of the fields which comprise
european administrative law and the book
therefore examines in some detail the key
areas of rulemaking powers and normative
instruments the implications of the charter of
fundamental rights for european and national
administrations administrative procedure and
judicial protection within the european union
the foreword to the book is written by
professor carol harlow



Spanish Yearbook of
International Law 2001-2002
2014-02-12
the max planck handbooks in european public
law describe and analyse public law of the
european legal space an area that encompasses
not only the law of the european union but
also the european convention on human rights
and importantly the domestic public laws of
european states recognizing that the ongoing
vertical and horizontal processes of european
integration make legal comparison the task of
our time for both scholars and practitioners
the series aims to foster the development of a
specifically european legal pluralism and to
contribute to the legitimacy and efficiency of
european public law the first volume of the
series began this enterprise with an appraisal
of the evolution of the state and its
administration offering both cross cutting
contributions and specific country reports the
third volume the second in chronological terms
continues this approach with an in depth
appraisal of constitutional adjudication in
various and diverse european countries
fourteen country reports and two cross cutting
contributions investigate the antecedents
foundations organization procedure and outlook
of constitutional adjudicators throughout the



continent they include countries with powerful
constitutional courts jurisdictions with
traditional supreme courts and states with
small institutions and limited ex ante review
in keeping with the focus on a diverse but
unified legal space each report also details
how its institution fits into the broader
association of constitutional courts that
through dialogue and conflict brings to
fruition the european legal space together the
chapters of this volume provide a strong and
diverse foundation for this dialogue to
flourish

Codification in International
Perspective 2013
software is one of the most important products
in human history and is widely used by all
industries and all countries it is also one of
the most expensive and labor intensive
products in human history software also has
very poor quality that has caused many major
disasters and wasted many millions of dollars
software is also the target of frequent and
increasingly serious cyber attacks among the
reasons for these software problems is a
chronic lack of reliable quantified data this
reference provides quantified data from many
countries and many industries based on about



26 000 projects developed using a variety of
methodologies and team experience levels the
data has been gathered between 1970 and 2017
so interesting historical trends are available
since current average software productivity
and quality results are suboptimal this book
focuses on best in class results and shows not
only quantified quality and productivity data
from best in class organizations but also the
technology stacks used to achieve best in
class results the overall goal of this book is
to encourage the adoption of best in class
software metrics and best in class technology
stacks it does so by providing current data on
average software schedules effort costs and
quality for several industries and countries
because productivity and quality vary by
technology and size the book presents
quantitative results for applications between
100 function points and 100 000 function
points it shows quality results using defect
potential and dre metrics because the number
one cost driver for software is finding and
fixing bugs the book presents data on cost of
quality for software projects and discusses
technical debt but that metric is not
standardized finally the book includes some
data on three years of software maintenance
and enhancements as well as some data on total
cost of ownership



Engineering Constitutional
Change 2007-10-09

European Administrative Law in
the Constitutional Treaty
2020-02-27

The Max Planck Handbooks in
European Public Law 2017-10-24

Quantifying Software
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